
 

Tuesday 28th March @ 2.45pm 
 

We would love you to join us for a tea/coffee and a biscuit 

to chat about your child using Showbie to support their 

learning at home and at school. 

Dan Rose is Showbie’s Product Marketer and is visiting the 

UK to hear parent/carer views on Showbie. We are thrilled 

that Peareswood has been chosen to host this event – please 

come along to meet Dan and share your thoughts and 

suggestions. 

Can’t make that time? If you are unable to attend but would 

like to share any suggestions, please email them in advance 

to the school office. 


